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Wyatt, Rosie

From: John Mulry
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 11:47 AM
To: City Council; Goldstein, Jamie (jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us); Gautho, Julia
Subject: FORT board member today Saying Capitola Village should be a car free zone regarding 

Measure L
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We know I’m on board for the Esplanade part. The long term plan is car free village. The long term county 
plan is freight to strip mine the bay. At what point do we just accept that hatred of me will not ever end in 
me being wrong. I am a long range strategic planner from a generational intelligence family who were 
also landed military gentry going back to the Norman conquest for the Brits. The world is something I get.  
 
That said the Esplanade is obviously where the trail should go. You can even keep the car lane and the 
parallel parking. Plenty of room. Solves all the problems minus Stockton bridge. And the Sharrow down 
Monterey.  
 
Warmly JM 


